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WHAT'S HAPPENING AT THE HUB
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This week we had another exciting lunchtime performance at The Hub.

We had a range of students performing, from Years 10 to 12. Some of our HSC music students
also performed, and it was a great opportunity for them to practice their HSC pieces for the exam,
which was the following day.

It is also the last catch up the Year 12 students would participate in during their time here at
College, and it was nice to see some of them lead the event and enjoy it for that one last time.

The student performers this week were: Lachlan Shead (violin solo), Caleb Cruz (piano solo),
Sam Aung (drum solo), Jeremiah Sampson (piano duet with Mr Mark), Sariah Musa , Laureen
Albarouki, Laani Jensen and Shallom Olugbemiro (vocals), and Mr Robinson (guitar).

Our music prac student from University of Sydney, Lilliane Kamel, performed a solo piano piece
by Debussy called Passepied. It was great to see her get involved in the broader musical activities
at the College.

Thank you to all that performed!

Byron Mark
Manager of Ensembles - Creative Arts
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